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Peab rebuilds Highway 27 between 
Backaryd and Hallabro 
 
Peab has been commissioned to rebuild Highway 27 and build a new stretch of the 
road between Backaryd and Hallabro. The customer is the Swedish Transport 
Administration and the contract is worth SEK 354 million.  
 
The existing road between Backaryd and Hallabro will be rebuilt. A new stretch of the road 
that passes Backaryd will be built east of the town to improve traffic safety and the situation 
for nearby residents. Highway 27 is an important connection from Karlskrona to Växjö and 
further on to Borås and Gothenburg.  
 
The entire section of road is about seven kilometers and will have a center guardrail which 
will increase traffic safety considerably, reduce the number of accidents and improve 
passability.  
 
“Naturally we’re really pleased to contribute to improving traffic safety and passability with 
the new road. One of the challenges in the project is that the road goes through an area 
where the terrain requires extensive blasting,” says Göran Wiking, Region Manager Peab. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract and is expected to be completed in the spring of 2025. 
 
The project was order registered in the fourth quarter 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
For further information, please contact: 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 16,000 employees and net sales of SEK 64 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 


